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8 October, 2020

Recall Management Team

Office of Defect Investigation

National Highway Traffic Safety Administration
U.S. Department of Transportation
Washington, D.C.

Uploaded to ODI Website

Dear NHTSA:
SUBJECT: Status Report - Defect and Recall Campaign # 20V345
Please accept this letter as our first quarterly status report for the subject recall campaign.

In this recall campaign we identified one (1) individual semi-trailer that is being recalled to
correct a problem with the Load rating Decal that was applied to the trailer when it was
manufactured.

This trailer has been located in Texas. We have been in communication via email and
telephone with this end user. We have provided him with the correct load rating decal for that
trailer. He has also confirmed that the new load rating decal has, in fact, been installed on
the affected trailer.

We are pleased to report 100% success in completing this recall.
Since this recall is completed in the United States, it seems pointless to continue to submit
status reports after this point. We request that you also consider this the last status report we

will submit for this specific recall campaign.

Feel free to contact the undersigned if you require any further information regarding this recall
campaign.

Sincerely,
Lode King Industri

Molec, e

Roy"MacLean, P.Eng.
Director of Engineering

Division of Triple E Canada Ltd.



